
Public Notice 
 
Pursuant to 33 U.S.C. 1341 and M.G.L. c. 21 §§ 26 – 53, notice is given of a 401 Water 
Quality Certification application for the proposed Rehabilitation of Moulton Pond Dam 
on Pommogussett Road (Route 56) by the Rutland Department of Public Works.  The 
Applicant is proposing to rehabilitate/replace the spillway and adjacent portions of the dam at 
Moulton Pond as well as restore/improve the associated section of Pommogussett Road (Route 
56). Proposed work occurs within a Public Water Supply Protection Zone (A) associated 
with Moulton Pond and Mill Brook.  The applicant is the Rutland Department of Public 
Works, 17 Pommogussett Road, Rutland, MA 01543. Additional information may be 
obtained from John Morgan, Jr., PE, PTOE at CHA Consulting, Inc., 141 Longwater 
Drive, Suite 104 Norwell, MA 02061, telephone number 781-982-5437.  Written 
comments should be addressed to the MassDEP – Central Regional Office, 8 New Bond 
Street, Worcester, MA 01606, within twenty-one days of this notice.   
 
Any group of ten persons, any aggrieved person, or any governmental body or private 
organization with a mandate to protect the environment who submits written comments 
may appeal the Department’s Certification.  Failure to submit written comments before 
the end of the public comment period may result in the waiver of any right to an 
adjudicatory hearing.   


